
HSA UPDATES!!!!
Have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Christmas Cards
There are a few packs left if anyone is in need of some

last-minute cards!  Send a check or cash tomorrow

(Thursday) and we will send it home with your child.

Upcoming Volunteer Options

Fish Fry -
Fridays starting February 24-April 7th keep an eye out for fish fry sign-ups

beginning in January.  We will need cooks, servers, potato salad makers, set-up
and clean-up crews.  You can help the whole night or sign up for shifts. Any time

you can offer is very appreciated!
If interested contact Kelly Holland at (716)698-8773

SSS Family Gala -
We are starting to plan the Gala and will be looking for assistance.

If interested contact Jen Dunning at (716)998-3062

Remind App - Sign Up for Upcoming Info
For current updates from HSA we have created a Remind communication option, on

top of the weekly email blasts and we will send hard copies home monthly.
Send the message @ssshsa via text to 81010 to sign up

Any issues contact Danielle Burngasser at (716) 870-7097

Any other questions concerns or suggestions you can contact
Kate Burke at (716) 228-1626


